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27.11.17   Weekly Newsletter 
 
Diary Dates 

 
Thursday 30th November 7.00 – 9.00 Parent Council Meeting 
Thursday 30th November 5.00 – 8.00 P6N Parent interviews 
Monday 4th December Pinocchio Pantomime in school P1-P7 
Saturday 9th December Christmas School Fayre  
Monday 11th December 9.30 & 2.00 P1 - P3 Christmas concert 
Tuesday 12th December 9.30 & 2.00 P4 – P7 Christmas concert 
Tuesday 12th December Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 13th December P1-P7 to HMT for Pantomime (pm) 
Thursday 14th December P1 Party (pm) 
Friday 15th December P2 Party (pm) 
Monday 18th December P3 Party (pm) & P2/3B 
Tuesday 19th December P4 Party (pm) 
Wednesday 20th December P5 Party (pm) 
Thursday 21st December P6 Party (pm) 
Friday 22nd December 9.30 P1-P7 to St George’s Church 
Friday 22nd December  P7 Party (pm) 
Friday 22nd December  Last day of term 
Monday 8th January 2018 First day of term. 
 
 
Christmas Concerts 

You will have received a letter today (paper copy) regarding the Christmas concert and how to get 
tickets – to ensure you get tickets please return your slip and payment by Friday 1st December. On 
a separate letter you will find more information regarding the concert and what the funds raised will 
be spent on. 
 
Parent Council Meeting 

A reminder that the next Parent Council Meeting is on Thursday the 30th of November at 7.00 pm, 
please come along and offer your support and suggestions to this small but hard working group of 
parents.   
 
 
P1-P7 Trip to HMT 

You will be now have received the information regarding our trip to HMT on Wednesday 13 th of 
December.  Should you have any queries regarding this please do not hesitate to contact the office 
and they will forward your query to the relevant member of staff. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
We have had some queries regarding Christmas Jumper day.  We are currently consulting with the 
children as to whether they would like to make the last day of term Christmas Jumper day – we will 
let you know what they decide! 
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